16 to 19 tuition fund statement

The school has received a payment of £7100 for this academic year to support our running of
initiatives that prioritise support for disadvantaged students.

The school is running small group sessions planned and led by an experienced member of the Maths
department. As part of this initiative disadvantaged students have priority both at GCSE and A level.

The Head of Sixth Form meets with the Heads of Year 12 and Year 13 to identify students and ensure
they can access this programme of tuition.

Any 16-19 student lacking computer hardware to access online learning is provided with a
Chromebook by the school.



